
 
       
 
19

th
 October 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer of Children in Year 4 
 
After the half term break, your child will be 
creating some fantastic sculptures with a 
fabulous artist. 
 
We would therefore be most grateful if you 
would save any newspapers, cardboard or 
boxes and bring them into school on 
Monday 29

th
 October. 

 
Thank you for your help 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Year 4 team 


